
You're Invited to Our Kids' Reading Hour! 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite your child to our upcoming Kids' Reading Hour event! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 

Location: Community Library, Room A 

Join us for a fun-filled hour of storytelling, games, and a chance for your child to explore the 

wonderful world of books. 

Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity! 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to reserve your spot. 

We look forward to seeing your little readers! 

Best Regards, 

The Library Team 


